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FSCA Press Release                        16 October 2023   

 

FSCA publishes its first Integrated Annual Report 

 

Following the formal process of tabling in Parliament, the Financial Sector Conduct 

Authority (FSCA) has published its first Integrated Annual Report, detailing the 

organisation’s activities for the 2022/23 Financial Year. The Report demonstrates how the 

FSCA consistently creates and preserves value and highlights steps undertaken to 

minimise the value erosion and ensure sustainability. 

 

Having previously conformed to a traditional approach of annual reporting, the FSCA 

decided to transition to integrated reporting. This approach allows us to provide 

stakeholders with a balanced and holistic view of the FSCA’s performance and broader 

impact over the past financial year, considering risks, opportunities, and relevant 

socioeconomic, environmental and technological factors.  

 

This report covers the period from 1 April 2022 to 31 March 2023, and it’s available on the 

link below: 

 

FSCA Integrated Annual Report 2022/23 
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 Enquiries:  Financial Sector Conduct Authority 
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   Telephone: 0800 203 722 

https://www.fsca.co.za/Annual%20Reports/FSCA%20Integrated%20Annual%20Report%202022-23.pdf
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